
I am a Hispanic female married to a Native American husband.  Our children are of mixed heritage. 

There are no studies proving the safety and efficacy of vaccines for our mix of DNA. Government has no 

ethical right to force me or anyone into a medical procedure that has no long term safety studies 

available. I will not risk the health of my children or grandchildren for the profit of politicians or drug 

manufacturers. It has already been confirmed that the MMR vaccine causes a higher risk of autism in 

black males. The system is already stacked against minority peoples who are less educated and unlikely 

to ask to see the vaccine disclosure paperwork that clearly states from the manufacturer of the vaccine 

that it has not been tested on certain at risk populations. Most parents are not being given full 

disclosure and so are unaware of the risks. Shame on doctors for not following their due diligence and 

informed consent requirements. Have you politicians actually read the vaccine insert from the 

manufacturer? 
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